
January 15, 1981 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

18088 

Thank you very much for the reception report on 
November 26, 1980. It seems that the time frame of 
programming is identical to our log. The tape did 
contain parts of our broadcast before sign -off. 

Such reception at that distance is unusual for us since 
we are a 1,000 watt directional station with daylight 
hours only. I have included a map with our pattern 
shown in millivolt contours for your convenience. 

Have fun DXìng. Good luck! 

Very truly yours, 

Roger DuFault 
Chief Engineer 
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